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Two Companies Relocate, Expand Operations in Peachtree Corners 

Last month the Gwinnett Chamber Economic Development welcomed businesses that relocated and 

expanded their businesses in 2015. The annual event honors companies for their growth, success and 

investment in the community. Over 100 business leaders and representatives attended. 

Two Peachtree Corners companies were among those recognized at the chamber’s New Company 

Reception. 

Conway, Inc. expanded its Peachtree Corners headquarters by adding 15 new jobs and expects to add 

35 more employees in 2016. The company provides comprehensive services related to the corporate 

investment industry. The company publishes Site Selection Magazine, a publication for corporate real 

estate and foreign direct investment and is the parent company for IAMC, Industrial Asset Management 

Council. 

"Ensuring that you are in the right location is critical for the success of any corporate expansion project," 

said Adam Jones-Kelly, President of Conway, Inc., siting the workforce and quality of life as important 

criteria when it chose to expand in Peachtree Corners.  

Conway, Inc. is located at 6625 The Corners Parkway, Suite 200, Peachtree Corners, GA 30092. 

Halocarbon Products Corporation, a leading worldwide producer of specialty fluoro-chemicals, non-

flammable oils, greases and waxes, and inhalation anesthetics, moved its headquarters from New Jersey 

to Peachtree Corners in December 2015. 

“The relocation makes access to our company’s manufacturing site in North Augusta, South Carolina, 

much faster and easier while allowing Halocarbon to tap into a large pool of innovative, collaborative, 

and tech-savvy talent,” said David Bacon, CEO of Halocarbon. “The look and feel of our new 

headquarters reflects the evolving personality of our company: progressive, forward-looking and highly 

accessible.” 

Halocarbon is located at 6535 The Corners Parkway, Suite 200, Peachtree Corners, GA 30092. 

“We are extremely pleased that these two companies have chosen our city to relocate and expand their 

businesses,” said Peachtree Corners Councilmember Weare Gratwick (Post 6). “We realize businesses 

have choices on where they relocate and expand. It says a lot about our strong workforce and ideal 

location that they have chosen Peachtree Corners.” 
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